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Ross Street, Darwen 

Welcome back to the Summer term. 

Although this is a short half term, it’s certainly busy! With Book fairs, Sports day, V.E Day 

celebrations, SAT’s, and much more, there’s a real buzz of excitement around the school. 

We’re looking forward to a term full of learning, laughter, and special memories. As always, 

thank you for your continued support—we couldn't do it without you. 

 

EASTER EGG BIN GO                                                                                   

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who donated Easter Eggs, raffle prizes, 

and joined us for our Bingo evening. Thanks to your generosity and support, 

we raised an incredible £571.00! 

A special thank you to the staff who gave their time and energy to help organise and run the 

event—it truly was a team effort and a fantastic evening enjoyed by all. 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

The Book Fair will be in school from the 30th April until the 6th May.     

The Book Fair is a fantastic opportunity for students and parents to 

explore a wide range of books and find new favourites. All purchases 

benefit our school, with a portion of the sales going back into new books for our library.  

 

VE DAY LUNCH 

We're excited to share that a special school lunch will be taking place on 

Thursday 8th May to celebrate VE Day.  More details will be sent home in a 

letter closer to the date.  
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ST GEORGES DAY – RUN JOG WALK FUNDRAISAING EVENT 

The children looked fantastic in their red and white outfits and they took 

part in the event with wonderful enthusiasm. Photographs from the day are 

on our Facebook page.  

Thank you to all who have returned sponsor money.   Please can any remaining 

sponsor money be brought into school by Wednesday 30th April.  

 

SAT’S WEEK 
 

A reminder that Year 6 pupils will be taking their KS2 SATs tests week 

commencing Monday 12th May – Thursday 15th May.  Please remember that 

no Doctor or Dentist appointments should be arranged for this week.  Good 

luck to everyone! 

 

SPORTS NEWS 

The Swimming Gala was a fantastic and memorable event. We're 

incredibly proud to share that the Ashleigh swimming team secured an 

impressive second place overall, competing against some very tough 

opponents.   A huge thank you goes out to all the children who took part—your effort, 

determination, and team spirit were truly inspiring. We also want to extend our heartfelt 

thanks to the parents for their wonderful support, and to the dedicated staff who attended 

on the night and helped with training and preparation in the lead-up to the event. 

Well done, Team Ashleigh! 
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Outdoor Learning – Year 6 

Outdoor Learning – Year 5 

Tuesday 29th April AM 

PM 

Scholastic Book Fair Wednesday 30th April until 

Tuesday 6th May 

 

Bank Holiday Monday 5th May  

Outdoor Learning – Year 4 

Outdoor Learning – Year 3  

Tuesday 6th May 

 

AM 

PM 

VE Day celebration lunch Thursday 8th May  

Year 6 SATS week W/C Monday 12th May  

Outdoor Learning – Year 1/2  

Outdoor Learning – Year 2  

Tuesday 13th May AM 

PM 

Outdoor Learning – Reception  

Outdoor Learning – Year 1  

Tuesday 20th May AM 

PM 

Sports Day Thursday 22nd May PM 

School Closes  Friday 23rd May 3.30pm 

School Reopens Monday 9th June 8.45am 


